VIA EMAIL

Friends of the South End (FOSE)
Portsmouth, New Hampshire 03801

RE: Mechanic Street at Pickering Seawall Rehabilitation Project
Porismouth, New Hampshire

Dear FOSE Members:

As you are aware, the City retained Vine Associates (VA) — A Division of GZA GeoEnvironmental, Inc. for
the engineering services for the Mechanic Street at Pickering Seawall Replacement Project. The City and Vine
Associates wish to hold a public meeting to discuss the conceptual design and its impact on neighboring
residences and businesses.

The meeting will be held in Conference Room A at City Hall on Tuesday December 13, 2011 at 7PM. Anyone
with any questions can contact Tom Richter at City of Portsmouth Department of Public Works by calling 766-
1412 or by email: icrichter@cityofportsmouth.com. ,
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